
From: "Erin Zwirko" <EZwirko@town.arlington.ma.us> 

To: "Jonathan Wallach" <jfwallach@rcn.com> 

Cc: abunnell@town.arlington.ma.us, dwatson@town.arlington.ma.us, 

ebenson@town.arlington.ma.us, JRaitt@town.arlington.ma.us, klau@town.arlington.ma.us, 

"Mary Muszynski" <MMuszynski@town.arlington.ma.us> 

Date: Wed, 27 Mar 2019 10:48:16 -0400 

Subject: Re: We support the proposed zoning amendments 

Jonathan, 

 
Thank you for your comments. 

 
Best, 

Erin 
 

Erin Zwirko, AICP, LEED AP 

Assistant Director 
Department of Planning and Community Development 

Town of Arlington 
direct: 781-316-3091 

ezwirko@town.arlington.ma.us 

 
From: Jonathan Wallach <jfwallach@rcn.com> 

To: <ezwirko@town.arlington.ma.us> 
Date: Wed, 27 Mar 2019 10:46:42 -0400 

Subject: We support the proposed zoning amendments 

We want to express our support of the zoning amendments currently under consideration by 
the ARB and to be presented to the April 2019 Town Meeting. If additional changes such as 
added density bonuses for adding affordable housing units are suggested, we would be in 
favor. 
  
We have lived in Arlington for over 30 years and currently reside at 11 Webster Street in 
Precinct 7. 
  
We also want to thank the Department of Planning staff for undertaking the work to draft and 
to present the amendments. 
  
We strongly encourage the Redevelopment Board to approve all proposed amendments. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Jonathan Wallach and Linda Hanson 

 

mailto:ezwirko@town.arlington.ma.us

